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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

EXO (formerly CITSO) bus service 
to Kahnawake suspended 

indefinitely due to COVID-19  
 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Onerahtókha/April 2020) The Kahnawà:ke COVID-
19 Task Force wishes to advise the community that the EXO #98 bus 
service to Kahnawà:ke has been suspended indefinitely due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The service, which runs between the Angrignon Metro station and 
Kahnawà:ke, was suspended at the request of the Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force as a measure of reducing travel on and off the 
Territory.  
 
All measures are being put in place to help minimize the spread of the 
virus within our community and to help those who are most vulnerable. 
 
Please check Kahnawake911 for any updates. 
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The Kahnawà:ke COVID-19 Pandemic Task Force consists of 
designated health and safety representatives from Kahnawà:ke’s 
service organizations 
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